
Dates to Remember 

Daylight Savings Time…….……Nov. 06 

Holiday (no school)…….………..Nov. 11 

Furlough (no school)………...…..Nov. 21 

Furlough (no school)…..….……..Nov. 22 

Furlough (no school)……….……Nov. 23 

Thanksgiving (no school)…….…Nov. 24 

Vacation Day (no school)….……Nov. 25 

Site Council……………….……...Nov. 28 

End of 1st Trimester………….…..Dec. 01 

Clerical Day (no school)……..…..Dec. 02 

Christmas Break……… Dec. 19~Jan. 02 

 

Parent AssistParent AssistParent AssistParent Assist    
    

If you are interested in keeping track of 

your child’s grades and assignments 

please come in and fill out the parent 

assist form that is enclosed in this 

newsletter. 
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P.E. News 

Parents, as the cold weather arrives, it 

would be very handy for your child to 

keep a sweat shirt in either their PE 

locker (if there is room) or in their hall 

locker, especially if your child has a 

morning PE class.  In addition, another 

clean pair of socks would help too...as 

the grass is wet on the field...shoes and 

socks don't always dry out completely 

for the next day of school.   

  

These are the lucky winners of a Power 

Bar from Mrs. Wright...if you read your 

name in this newsletter...check with her 

by November 14th for your 

PRIZE!   students are:  Tucker Magley 

and Forest Angwin... 

 

IMMUNIZATIONS 
 

Parents/Guardians of all 7th & 8th graders 
Oregon law requires that all children attending 
public school are up-to-date on their immunizations 
(shots) unless they have a medical or religious 
exemption on file. The 7th & 8th graders are due for 
a Tdap (if their last dose of tetanus was given 5 or 
more years ago).  Please check with your doctor or 
the Josephine County Health Department located 
at 715 NW Dimmick St., Ph # 541-474-5325.  They 
are open for immunizations Monday through Friday 
from 8:00 am to 11:30 am and 1:00 pm to 4:30 pm.  
After your child has received the required 
vaccinations send a copy to the LSMS Office.  If 
you have any questions, call Debbie @ LSMS 541-
862-2171.   

 

Thank yous!! 

THANK YOU TREES INC. FOR 

DONATING THE WOOD CHIPS FOR THE 

CROSS COUNTRY COURSE 

 

Sport Physicals
 

Reminder to students: if you are 
interested in participating in either 
girl’s basketball or wrestling; please 
make sure you have a current physical 
on file prior to January 3, 2012, the 
start of the seasons. 
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FEES/SPORTS FEESFEES/SPORTS FEESFEES/SPORTS FEESFEES/SPORTS FEES    
 

IF YOUR CHILD HAS ANY OUTSTANDING FEES, PLEASE CONTACT MRS. COMMONS IN THE 

FRONT OFFICE AT 862-2171.  IF YOUR CHILD IS PLAYING A FALL SPORT THEY MUST HAVE 

THEIR SPORTS FEE PAID FOR NO LATER THAN MONDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2011.  IF THEIR 

FEES ARE NOT PAID THEY WILL NOT PARTICIPATE IN THEIR GAMES UNTIL FEES ARE 

PAID. 

LOST AND FOUND 
 

OUR LOST AND FOUND IS OVER 

FLOWING.  IF YOUR CHILD IS 

MISSING ANYTHING PLEASE 

CHECK OUT THE LOST AND 

FOUND LOCATED IN THE FRONT 

COURTYARD. ITEMS NOT 

CLAIMED WILL BE DONATED TO 

CHARITY DURING THE WEEK OF 

THE THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY. 
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Cross Country 
 

Congratulations to our girls cross country 

team.  They are: Sierra Crofoot, Megan 

Schiavone, Emily Schiavone, Helena 

DeCasas, Sam Heath, Alyzza Welsch, 

Zaruba Anderson, Reilly Frerk, Becky 

Ottosen, Elizabeth Therson, Elizabeth 

Vetter, Mary Backes, Lindsey Northrup 

and Emma Broome.  They are the 

District CHAMPS! 
 

Canned Food Drive 
 

Lincoln Savage Middle School is having their annual Canned Food Drive from 

November 7 ~ 18, 2011.  Please send any nonperishable item with your child to 

school.  They will need to turn their food into their guide group teacher.  All guide 

groups will be competing for a donut and chocolate milk party.  If you have any 

questions please contact the school at 862-2171 and ask for Courtney Hart or Kyla 

McLean.  All proceeds will help local families within our community.  Thank you for 

your support. 


